
Dear Parents,
SCHOOL COUNCIL REPS
Elections have taken place and votes counted and verified and I can now inform parents that the school council reps this year are:

Chair:


George Fleming (Class 4)

Vice Chair:



Secretary:

Neoma Teorsen (Class 4)

Vice secretary:

Class reps:

Year 6:

Year 5:

Year 4:

Year 3:

Year 2:
James Weston

Year 1:

Oliver Thombs

Reception:
Daniel Weston

Daisy King

MATHS WEEK
The maths week held in school just before half term was a great success, with many children commenting it was the great fun and one of the best weeks they had had in school! They were all involved in a range of activities and were asked to use lots of different mathematical skills. It was nice to see some parents on the morning of the maths trails; their support and interest was very much appreciated. 
HAWKS CAKE SALE
Thank you to parents who sent in cakes for the Hawks cake sale recently. The children helped to price the cakes and sell them after school. The sale raised approximately £27 for the NSPCC. 
CLASS 3 VISIT TO THE CORINIUM MUSEUM
Class 3 enjoyed a very successful trip to the Corinium Museum last week to support the work they are doing in class on the Romans. They were very enthusiastic on their return and Mrs Hill (and other helpers) commented on their excellent behaviour throughout the whole of the visit. Well done Class 3! 
FRIENDS OF THE SCHOOL 
The Halloween disco was a huge success and as always very well organised by the friends of the school. The children looked fantastic in their costumes; some of them were so good we could not actually recognise the children! 
RECYCLING OF PRINTER CARTRIDGES
Mrs Lees is currently collecting ink cartiridges from printers for recycling. If you have any empty cartridges, please put them in the box outside Class 4. Many thanks.
DATES FOR NOVEMBER AND DECEMBER
Tuesday 13th November:

Open morning (9.30am – 12.10pm)
An opportunity to see the school in action. Drop in at any time during the morning!

Wednesday 14th November:
Class 3 final swim
Tuesday 20th November (7pm):
Information evening for parents: safe use of the Internet
Yours faithfully
K Hoodless

Head teacher
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